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It is short-sighted to approve projects like the Kalama NWIW methanol refinery when it is clear
that pollution and fossil fuel consumption are unsustainable. We should be encouraging projects
that address the problems they present, rather than increasing them. We will have to move away
from this sort of project eventually, and to approve this is just to delay the inevitable. The state of
Washington should do everything in its power to encourage that the money spent on projects like
this one is invested in clean energy projects instead.


